
Dear colleagues, 

We wish you all the best in the New Year and we believe that the year 2017 will be successful for 

your professional and personal life as well. 

We are delighted to announce that from September 13 to 16, 2017 the 9th International Conference 

FIBRE CONCRETE 2017 will take place in Prague again. The conference is focused on the fibre 

concrete, textile-reinforced concrete, high performance concrete, its mechanical properties and 

behaviour, production technology, long-term behaviour, durability and its application in terms of 

sustainability. 

The system for submission of paper will be open from January 15, 2017 and more detailed 

information will be announced in the following email. 

Furthermore, the conference proceedings of FIBRE CONCRETE 2017 will be published in a journal 

indexed in Scopus and ISI Web of Science. 

 

In case you need more information, please contact: 

fc2017@fsv.cvut.cz 

 

We are looking forward to meeting you in Prague next September. 

 

On behalf of organizing team, 

Prof. Alena Kohoutková 

Dean of Faculty of Civil Engineering, CTU in Prague 

concrete.fsv.cvut.cz/fc2017 


